
 

 

 
 

To:   AmeriHealth Caritas Next Providers 

 

Date:   October 11, 2024 

 

Subject:  Your Opinion Counts and Is Crucial to Us! 

 
If your practice was one of the randomly selected providers to receive the annual provider 
satisfaction survey for AmeriHealth Caritas Next (mailed from Press Ganey), please take 
the time to fill out and return the survey. Or, if you receive a phone call to complete the 
survey, please take the time to respond to the surveyor.  
 
We count on your feedback to let us know how we are doing and where we need to 
improve! Thank you in advance for taking the time to participate. 


